
Printed on: 24/09/2013 09:05:05

Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

COMMNT2013/5568/P The Castle 

147 Kentish Town Road 

London 

NW1 8PB

Elaine Quigley 23/09/2013  10:42:44

Response:

I object to the period facade of the building being demolished especially given that Kentish Town Road in the area between Camden Town Tube and Prince of Wales Rd has very few period buildings 

and is visually quite sore on the eye already with its mostly run-down and neglected mixed use buildings.   Why do we not force developers to keep period exteriors?  This is our collective history and 

especially vital to keep in an area devoid of much architecturally redeeming buildings already.
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